
 

 
 

Date:     March 3, 2025 

To:        State Agencies and Cooperative Members 

From:   State Procurement Office  

Re:        Monthly Open Statewide Contracts Report 

 
 
State Agency Google Users:  

Below is the link to the Open Statewide Contracts Report: 

 

3.3.2025 Open Statewide Contracts 

 

Non-Google Users:  

Please see the attached Excel spreadsheet on our SPO Website. Remember that you will not be able to read the report 
in real time as Google users will. Contract managers may offer contract updates throughout the month, and you may 
miss them at that time.  

​
 
Please note that the Open Statewide Contracts Report will only be sent out on the first day of the month or the 
following business day. All Items highlighted in green, simply means the contract is new.  

 

Please reach out to Gloria Fielding at gloria.fielding@azdoa.gov if you have any questions or concerns.  

 

Thank you!  

 

 
 
 

https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1ekdEGZgmSfq6RLHYUvIWlRgqr2QrCfB7f2yiRTX7k_Y/edit?usp=sharing
https://spo.az.gov/news/spo-alerts

